
Innisdale Daily Announcements 

January 22, 2023 
 

SHSM-
Transportation 

Attention all SHSM/Transportation students who are attending the International Toronto Boat Show 
this Wednesday the 24th. Please return your signed consent forms to Mr. Gretzinger in room 172 by 
the end of the day. 

 

GSA 
A reminder that the GSA is meeting today in Room 120 at lunch! Bring your wonderful selves to 
today’s meeting as we discuss further plans for the club's activities! Again, the GSA is meeting 
today in room 120 at lunch, we will see you there! 

 

Hospitality 

This is a friendly reminder of the Once Upon a Time banquet this Friday the 26th! There will be great 
food with vegan and gluten free options, a buffet-style three course meal, as well as a student-run 
mocktail drink station! Enjoy games, prizes, and family fun! Ticket sales close today at lunch and 
can be purchased online at School Cash Online for only $15. All are welcome to sign up, including 
family and all your close friends! We hope to see you there! 
 

Junior 
Basketball 

Please excuse the members of the junior basketball team from class at 1:50 p.m. today for their 
basketball game at Bear Creek. 
 

Debate Team 

On the weekend, 12 members of Innisdale's debate team competed in the online Ottawa Classic 
debate tournament against students from across Canada. Our debaters did Innisdale proud, with 
five of our six teams making the playoffs. Even more impressive, Leanna He and Lizzy Partington 
competed in the novice finals, and Lucas Smith and Scar Grewal competed in the open finals. An 
extra congratulations to Lucas and Scar, who won awards for being among the top speakers in the 
tournament. This weekend, our debaters are competing in an international online tournament hosted 
by Berkeley High School in California. Good luck debaters! 
 

 


